From: Board Of Supervisors

To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: FW: New litter fine
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 10:43:10 AM

From: Russel maridon N

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 4:40 PM
To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Subject: New litter fine

*#¥*¥CAUTION:This 1s an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email ****

Good day

Letting you know that | am in complete support of this proposal. Living in south county for past 47 years
and cleaning up the garbage dumped on Lakeview Rd, this is a step in the right direction.

Good job!

Russel Maridon
System Integrator

Advanced Electric

!!atsonw”e, !! 95076

AgRitee

Automated Solutions for Today's Growers

www.ag-rite.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain
confidential and proprietary information owned solely by Advanced Electric & AgRite Company
and is intended solely for the use of the designated recipients named above. It should only be
used, disclosed, or distributed for those purposes expressly authorized by Advanced Electric or
the AgRite Company. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail or telephone 831-818-5122 and
destroy all copies of the original message.

Please think , please only print if necessary.





